
 

Via: Email 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 

TO: Nevada State Public Charter School Authority  

 

FROM: Andrea Moore & Matt Brown on behalf of TEACH Las Vegas 
 

DATE: July 22, 2021 

 

SUBJECT: TEACH Las Vegas Charter Contract Enrollment Cap – Good Cause 

Exemption 
 

 

TEACH Las Vegas is requesting a reduction in the enrollment cap of its charter 
contract with the Nevada State Public Charter School Authority (SPCSA) via a 
“Good Cause Exemption”.  TEACH Las Vegas requests the 1st year enrollment cap 
be reduced from 325 to 150.   
 
TEACH Las Vegas’ charter application was approved out of cycle as a result of a 
prior Good Causes Exemption granted by the SPCSA to the July 15, 2020 under 
NAC 388A.260 for summer charter school applications.  As a result, this request for 
an enrollment cap modification is also out of cycle and requires an additional Good 
Cause Exemption. 
 
An Executive Summary with relevant attachments were submitted in support of this 
request. 

 


